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Ysgol Awel y Mynydd 

Works are coming to a conclusion 
ready to handover the new School 
in time for the academic year in 
September 2017. 
 

Read Construction are nearing completion of 
the new Awel y Mynydd school which will be 
handed over to the Local Authority in August 
2017. Final works currently underway include the testing of all equipment, internal  
decoration, cleaning and external works all of which will ensure that the new 432 pupil place primary 
school in Llandudno Junction will be ready for pupils and staff to begin the new school year in September. 
 

Matthew Nicholas, Project Manager from Read Construction reported that "The School building and  
external works are progressing rapidly towards completion at the end of this summer, due to the  
continued commitment by all involved.”  
 

The new school will replace the existing Ysgol Maelgwn and Ysgol Nant y Coed as part of Conwy County 
Borough Council’s 21st Century Schools programme from the Band A wave of projects.  This month,  
pupils from both schools visited the new school to familiarise themselves with their new  
surroundings.  Pupils were overjoyed with their new school and a few even asked whether they could live 
in the school!  During their visit, a time capsule was sealed on site which contained historical information  
about the school, the local area, and life in 2017. 
 

Link to Reads project Facebook page is: https://www.facebook.com/LlandudnoJunctionSchool/  

Website: http://www.readconstruction.co.uk/sectors/view/llandudno_junction_school 
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